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Comments: Please do not allow POWDR to destroy our public lands. In doing so would jeopardize the habitats of

wildlife. It is important to consider our ecosystem. Allowing this business to interrupt  and destroy such a beautiful

and sacred place could cause further interest in other sacred areas of Montana and other conglomerates will

follow suit and destroy all that we have left. These businesses have no interest in sustainable tourism and

development. They only have interest in lining their pockets. I am part of a small family business in Coram

Montana and hearing this proposal goes against every grain of what makes Montana special and unique. If we

don't try to protect our lands, who will? POWDR? Tell them to go back to Utah, please. Montana is full and the

developments that are needed in this state will endure the public opinion because majority of people who love

this great state want to PROTECT it at ALL costs.


